
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Every Day Counts! 
School Hours:  M – F, 8:35 am – 2:35 pm 

 

 

Mark Your Calendar 
 

11/2 – All Pro Dads 7:45am 

11/3 – Spirit Stick Sales 8:05am 

11/6 – 11/10 – Book Fair! 

11/9 – Veterans Concert,                

         2nd grade – 6:30 pm 

11/10 – Veterans Day Breakfast – 8am 

11/14 – SAC meeting – 5:30 

11/15 – The Great American Teach In 

          Mid Grading Period Report 

11/17 – Character Assembly 1:40pm 

11/20 – 11/24 – Thanksgiving Break –   

                     NO SCHOOL 

 

Looking ahead… 

12/1 – Spirit Stick Sales – 8:05 am 

12/7 – IMOMS – 7:45 am 
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volunteers and special events including the Great American 

Teach In, Junior Achievement and of course the Volunteer 

Appreciation Celebration. 

 

Keep up the great work everyone! Check out our website calendar 

for the most updated events and information.  I hope you each 

have a restful and very Happy Thanksgiving!! 
  

Ms. Palmer, Principal 

 
 

. 

 

Dear SHES Families! 

 

Welcome November and cool weather!  This month always reminds us 

of the many people we are thankful for in our lives.  In addition to my 

family and friends, I am extremely grateful for our dedicated staff 

and students who give their best each day in supporting, planning, 

teaching and learning.  I would like to share special thanks for the 

members of our school family, parents, faculty and community that 

can give the gift of time, to plan, organize and successfully host a 

great event last Friday evening.  Fall Festival was filled with fun 

activities that would not be possible without all the help we receive. 

All of our guests, current and past students had a terrific time!  

 

Special congratulations to our very own Mrs. Nicole Marchesiello-

Clark, 5th Grade Teacher, for being our SHES’s 2017-2018 Teacher of 

the Year Nominee!  Mrs. Marchesiello-Clark is a dedicated instructor 

who builds a dynamic culture of learning with her students year in and 

year out.  She goes above and beyond to use innovative strategies and 

encourages a growth mindset from the first day of school! 

 

Congratulations also to our Support Staff of the Year nominee, Lisa 

Zollars, Front Office Clerk and Family and Community Liasion.  Most 

of you know Lisa and her kind energy that helps our front office run 

efficiently.  Lisa also always goes the extra mile to organize  

 

 

I wish each of your families a happy and restful Thanksgiving break! 

 

 

 

 



  

October Character Winners –  Cooperation 

John Zemzicki Jessica Knox Imanol Cruz 

Patrick Beasman Todd Wright Sofia Rioux 

Kendyl Denison Oliver Gordon Alexa Wulf 

Jaylynn Williams  Mason Kearnes Rose Tanner 

Aidan Schneider Priya Jayanna Riley English 

Beckett Tibbets Lauren Guinther   

Amanda Stewart Jack Cook   

Niles Inthivong Jake Parsons  

Havana Greeley Ben Guinther Clarissa Zoto 

Nicholas Gillespie Trent King  Ella Beiter 

Pierce Yosuico Joseph Rodriguez 

Daniela Perez Jack Marshburn 

Samantha Laranang Carson Walls Bella Brown 

Zarek Blankenship Liam Burell             Jacob Spindler 

Andrew Naret Kalina Vidovic  

Rylan Flanagan CONGRATS!   

 

Thank You Classroom Partners! 

Blake & Lindsey Fish 

T & T Salon 

The Drabin Family 

The Diaz Family 

Melitta USA 

 

 

 

 

 

Kiwanis Student of the Month – 

Amanda Stewart & Jose Casilla -Hernandez 
 

On September 27, 2017, the Safety Harbor Elementary PE team 

was proud to recognize Amanda Stewart and Jose Casilla-

Hernandez as the Kiwanis students of the month.   

 

Amanda was chosen because each and every day she comes to 

school with a positive and accepting attitude. She is willing to try 

any task put in front of her and encourages her classmates to do 

the same.  

 

Jose demonstrates leadership by example in each activity he 

participates in. Jose encourages his teammates while also being 

open to finding ways for himself to improve.  

 

We would like to congratulate both students on their 

achievements and thank the Kiwanis club for allowing us to 

recognize these wonderful students. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Dear Safety Harbor Sea Turtles, 

K-Kids had their first official meeting and it was an enormous 

success. Our appointed officers did a fabulous job running the 

meeting and developing creative ideas on how to help and improve 

our school and community! Based on that meeting, we are proud to 

announce that K-Kids will be partnering with Haven House for the 

upcoming holiday season.  

Haven RCS, or also known as Haven House, is a shelter for women 

and children who have been victims of domestic violence. The 

Haven House provides an opportunity for women to stay at a 

temporary safe facility, while transitioning to a safer living 

environment. K-Kids has partnered with Haven House in ensuring 

that the 35 women and children that are staying at the facility 

receive gifts and goodies through an Angel Tree project for a warm 

and wonderful holiday. 

November 10th at 7:30 a.m. will be the next K-Kids meeting and all 

student members and parents are encouraged to attend to have an 

opportunity to adopt a family from the Angel Tree. For this project 

to be successful, all Haven House residents must be adopted.  

December 8th will be the following K-Kids meeting and at that time 

members can bring their gifts and goodies to be organized so they 

can be distributed to the families the following week. 

I know with all the wonderful members and families we have 

participating in K-Kids this year, that this special project is going 

to be a momentous success! Thank you for your support! 

Sincerely, Mrs. Baby, Mrs. Collova & Mrs. Troutman 
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Character Winners For November:  
“CITIZENSHIP" 

 Leni Franz Julia Morse    Jose Casilla 

 Lee Boldissar      Havana Greeley    Isabella Rodriguez-Mulet 

 Carson Walls            Colin Anderson    Sam Baston 

 Logan Mackesy Annie Hilgeman          Malia Connelly 

 Aundrea Buckman  Katelyn Stanley    David Cervantes 

 Sydney Hickman  Katelyn Swierk    William Roberts 

 Zoey Triplett  Jake Zodrow       Madison Jayana 

 Le’shanti Robinson   Sirena Anderson    Chante Nguyen 

 Jared Hernandez  Avery Armanious    Madison Collins 

 Ella Khokhar  Amanda Stewart    Allen Cruz 

 Joseph Rodriquez  Shayla Ashley    Miyah Fisher 

 Evan Warford  Nathan Peterson    Melanie Halsey 

 Cayden Broome   

 

Interested in 

supporting SHES?   
 

It’s never too late to join 

the PTA, become a 

classroom partner, 

mentor a student, register 

to volunteer… 

 

So many opportunities 

here for parents and 

community members to 

help SHES shine! 

 

Please contact the front 

office if you are 

interested.  Your support 

is greatly appreciated. 

 

November Character Trait: 

Citizenship 

Being law abiding and involved in 

service to school, community & 

country! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Fall everyone! I hope everyone is enjoying a little bit of cooler                     

weather.  It’s always nice to get a break from the heat. I want to start by                    

again saying “Thank You” for your support of the Yankee Candle fundraiser. We 

collected over $22k, and 40%, around $8800 stays here to begin to fund the programs 

that PTA supports for SHES, like the Bingo for Books event and dinner, Teacher startup 

funds, Fall Fest, Teacher/Staff appreciation, etc.  For a list of all the programs we 

support and fund, make sure to check out our website at www.ourshespta.org to see the 

budget for this year. We can’t fund these programs for the kids and families without the 

continued support of our SHES families and friends. Just a reminder that the online 

Yankee Candle order site (www.yankeecandlefundraising.com) will stay open until the 

end of the year, so if you or your family still need gifts for the holidays, consider 

ordering and shipping directly to them, so we can obtain the 40% back to the school. 

Our group code is #990023743.   

 Thank you for turning in all your Box Tops. Please continue to clip those Box Tops and 

turn them in because it might not seem like a lot when you clip each one, but we raised 

over $1400 with them last year. We can only submit twice a year, so it’s important to 

send them in and be counted. 

 A huge thank you to Valerie Brown, Kristen Penna and their team for a great Fall Fest 

this year.  Also, thank you to all the teachers and volunteers for all of your help. As 

always, we can't do these events without you.  We had a great turnout and I know a 

great time was had by all. The weather was gorgeous! 

Make sure to mark your calendars for a few events that will take place in 

November. On 11/2, we will have our All Pro Dads breakfast beginning at 

7:45a in the media center. This is a special time for dads to spend with their 

kids enjoying some fun activities and a light breakfast. Spirit Sticks will be 

on sale 11/3 at both walker gates and picnic table area before school, starting 

at 8:05a. On 11/10, we will be hosting our annual Veteran’s Day breakfast. 

If you know a veteran or would like to honor one, please make sure to invite 

him/her to this great event. More information will be provided soon. On 

11/13, we will be honoring and appreciating our teachers/staff with our first 

Teacher Appreciation luncheon of the year. Our hospitality team will be 

getting information out on how you can participate. Any questions, you can 

email us at shespta1@gmail.com.  Lastly, take time to reflect on this past 

year and give thanks to those special people in your life. Hope everyone has 

a Happy Thanksgiving! 

SHES PTA 

 
                                          

Don’t miss out on important information 

Parents can now log on to the Student 

Reservation system to update their phone 

numbers and email addresses. 

Providing up-to-date contact information will 

enable families to receive:  

 Communications about emergencies 
or severe weather events 

 Timely information about school or 
district events 

 Information and status updates about 

choice and other special application 
opportunities 

To update your information: 

1. Visit https://reservation.pcsb.org and 

log in with your parent username 

(P.xxxxxx) and password. If you do 
not have a parent ID, you can get one 

by going to any school and 

presenting a valid photo ID. 
2. Select the option: “Change Phone 

and Email Address Only” 

3. Enter your child’s name and date of 
birth or student ID number, and then 

update your phone number and email 

address. 

Remember: Updating the emergency 

contact card at your child’s school does 

not update your contact information in 

the FOCUS Student Information System 

used to send automated phone calls and 

emails. 
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5517.01 Policy against Bullying/Harassment (Grades K-12 and Adults) 
5517.01 LA POLÍTICA CONTRA LA INTIMIDACIÓN Y EL ACOSO (K-12 grados y adultos) 

 
In response to the state law, the Jeffrey Johnston Stand Up for all Students Act, the School Board adopted a policy that prohibits bullying as 
well as cyber bullying and harassment. The policy ensures that all students, employees, and volunteers learn and work in an environment 
that is safe, secure, and free from harassment and bullying of any kind. Florida is one of 50 states with a law regarding bullying in schools.  
The Policy defines Bullying, including cyber bullying, as systematically and chronically inflicting physical hurt or psychological distress on one or 
more students or employees and may involve but is not limited to: teasing, social exclusion, threat, intimidation, stalking, including 
cyberstalking, physical violence, theft, sexual, religious, or racial harassment, public humiliation, and destruction of property.  
The policy defines harassment as any threatening, insulting, or dehumanizing gesture,  
use of data or computer software, or written, verbal or physical conduct directed  
against a student or employee that: Places a student or employee in reasonable fear of harm to his or her person or damage to his or her 
property, has the effect of substantially interfering with a student’s educational performance, opportunities, or benefits, has the effect of 
substantially disrupting the orderly operation of a school.  
 
En respuesta a la ley estatal, Jeffrey Johnston Stand Up for all Students Act, la Junta Escolar ha adoptado una política que prohíbe la 
intimidación, así como también la intimidación cibernética y el acoso. Esta política asegura que todos los estudiantes, empleados y 
voluntarios aprendan y trabajen en una ambiente que sea seguro, sin peligros y libre de cualquier clase de intimidación y acoso. Florida es 
uno de los 50 estados que tiene una ley referente a la intimidación en las escuelas.  
La política define la intimidación, incluyendo la intimidación cibernética como infligir dolor físico o angustia psicológica de manera sistemática y 
crónica a uno (1) o más estudiantes o empleados y pueden incluir entre otras: bromas, exclusión social, amenaza, hostigamiento, acoso, 
incluyendo acoso cibernético, violencia física, robo, acoso sexual, religioso o racial, humillación pública y destrucción de la propiedad.  
La política define el acoso como cualquier gesto amenazante, insultante o deshumanizante; uso de datos o programas computarizados; o 

conducta escrita, verbal o física dirigida contra un estudiante o empleado, que: Coloque al estudiante o empleado en temor razonable de daño a 

su persona o a su propiedad; tenga el efecto de interferir sustancialmente con el desempeño, oportunidades o beneficios educativos de un 

estudiante; tenga el efecto de perturbar sustancialmente la operación ordenada de la escuela. 

We are committed to providing a safe learning environment and will not tolerate Bullying/Harassment or Teen Dating Violence and Abuse of 
any kind. Incidents can be reported to the principal or any staff member or reported online at one of the below links:  
http://bullying.pcsb.org  
http://harassment.pcsb.org  
http://teendatingviolence.pcsb.org  
Anonymous reports can also be made using the District Electronic Reporting Form, or by calling the Campus Crime Stoppers Hotline at 1-800-
873-8477, or by texting keyword TIP144 plus your message to CRIMES (274637).  
For more information about either the Policy against Bullying and Harassment or the Teen Dating Violence and Abuse Policy, please visit the 
Prevention Office by going to www.pcsb.org, then go to Parents and Students, then to Programs and Resources. To learn more about 
Bullying/Harassment and find out what adults can do to help prevent it, visit the Stop Bullying website at www.stopbullying.gov. For more 
information on Teen Dating Violence and Abuse go to www.cdc.gov/chooserespect.  
 
Estamos comprometidos a proporcionar un ambiente de aprendizaje seguro y no toleraremos la Intimidación/Acoso o las Citas de 
Adolescentes Violentas y Abusivas de ninguna clase. Los incidentes se pueden reportar al director o cualquier miembro del personal o 
reportarse en línea en uno de los siguientes enlaces:  
http://bullying.pcsb.org  
http://harassment.pcsb.org  
http://teendatingviolence.pcsb.org  
También se puede reportar anónimamente utilizando el formulario de reporte Electrónico del Distrito, o llamando a la Línea Directa para 
Detener el Crimen al 1-800-873-8477 o enviando el texto TIP144 más su mensaje a crimes (274637).  
Para obtener más información sobre las políticas de la Intimidación y el Acoso o las Citas de Adolescentes Violentas y Abusivas, por favor visite 
la visite la Oficina de Prevención en www.pcsb.org y vaya a “Parents and Students” y después a “Programs and Resources”.  Para conocer más 
acerca de la Intimidación/Acoso y descubrir lo que los adultos pueden hacer para ayudar a prevenirla visite la página de internet para parar la 
intimidación en www.stopbullying.gov. Para obtener más información sobre las Citas de Adolescentes Violentas y Abusivas vaya a 
www.cdc.gov/chooserespect 

 


